Dear Mr. Ferrater,

I have been wanting to tell you about Yale (and my experiences) for some time. Two factors are decidedly outstanding: 1) the paucity of girls (that is, in philosophy), 2) the diversity of views presented (<u>both</u> faculty and students). The department prides itself for being "de-centralized", liberal but solid. Yet I really believe that the Anglo-american people are out to kill the Europeans – and vice-versa.

Your name has been admiringly mentioned by my fellow students from Kansas University and by those who have read your Wittgenstein article in P.P.R. (The minute I arrived here I was introduced to the various philosophical journals).

Perhaps I shall be able to visit Bryn Mawr next semester – May I visit with you? I hope the holiday finds you in good spirits.

Sincerely

[Signatura]